
We are consulting on four
of Lincolnshire’s NHS services

•	 Orthopaedic surgery
•	 Urgent and emergency care at Grantham and District Hospital
•	 Acute medical beds at Grantham and District Hospital
•	 Stroke services

Find out more and complete our questionnaire  
at www.lincolnshire.nhs.uk

HAVE YOUR SAY



Our vision is to deliver the very best in health and care for 
people across Lincolnshire, and we seek to continuously  
improve services wherever we can.

We are asking for your views on these four NHS services because we 
believe they require significant and permanent change. The benefits of 
these changes will include:

•	 Improved quality of care

•	 Reduced waiting times

•	 Better outcomes for patients

•	 Increased availability of staff to care for patients

•	 Better use of NHS funds, reducing spend on temporary staff

We need your views

Please help us make the right choices to improve these 
services by completing our questionnaire and telling us 
what you think.

To do this and for more information on how we have  
reviewed these four Lincolnshire NHS services, the challenges 
they face and how they might change in the future, please 
visit our website www.lincolnshire.nhs.uk or contact  
us 01522 421860.

You can also watch videos of our clinicians describing these 
changes and find details of our events across Lincolnshire.

We are committed to gathering views from across the county 
in many different ways, including this leaflet which is being 
delivered to every household. Information can be provided in 
different languages and formats if required.


